	Doc# TP-2018-0299-oneM2M_reply_to_ITU-T_SG_20_comments_on_TS-0003
Liaison Statement
	[image: image1.png]






	LIAISON STATEMENT

	Title:*
	oneM2M reply to ITU-T SG 20 comments on TS-0003

	Source:*
	oneM2M Technical Plenary

	Date:*
	2018-12-03

	To:*
	ITU-T Study Group 20

	Copy:
	

	Response to:
	TP-2018-0198-ITU-T_comments_and_resolutions [Comments of TS-0003 from last ITU-T meeting (2018-05)]

	Send replies to:*
	oneM2M_liaison@list.onem2m.org 

	Contacts*
	oneM2M_liaison@list.oneM2M.org TP Chair

	List of attachments:
	TS-0003
 SEC-2018-0103R01-oneM2M_WG4_Answer_to_ITU-T_Comments_of_TS-0003


Introduction


oneM2M WG4 would like to thank ITU-T SG20 for their comments in the "LS on the progress of oneM2M related work items".
All of these comments have been discussed and some revisions have been made in oneM2M Release 3.
The IETF references in TS-0003 were reviewed and based on the discussion in WG4 agreed the following principles  

· If an IETF RFC is obsoleted, then WG4 agreed that the reference should be changed.

· TLS 1.3 contains major changes which may cause backward compatibility issues in context oneM2M specifications, and a simple reference change to TLS 1.2 will break the assumption that TLS and DTLS versions are aligned in TS-0003, especially for cipher suites.

Based on these principles, WG4 made the following update (Release 3):

(1) RFC 4492 is replaced with RFC 8422.
oneM2M has checked all the TLS cipher suites used in TS-0003 Release 3 are state of the art. Therefore, even with TLS 1.2, there is no security risk in oneM2M specifications. 

oneM2M is considering how to migrate to TLS 1.3 in oneM2M Release 4.
Actions
None
Next oneM2M meetings
oneM2M TP 39 18th – 22nd February 2019  Málaga, Spain
oneM2M TP 40  20th -24th May 2019    North America  TBA  
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